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As a long time citizen of Oregon, I am absolutely opposed to this bill. A person of the 

ages 18 to 21 is capable to serve their country, vote, drive a vehicle, work, be 

capable to make health care decisions for themselves but you do not think they are 

responsible enough to own a weapon. I disagree.  There are many laws and 

regulations that already exist that allow for digression when selling a gun. Again, 

those who choose to live their life in illegal ways will do it now matter how many laws 

there are written.  If the current laws are not enforced, then more laws will not change 

anything.  Drop this bill now. It will NOT stop those whom choose not to follow current 

rules! 

 

I ask you to not send this on for a vote! 


